
Trapper Creek Glen Homeowners Association  
Board Meeting Minutes 
March 18, 2017 

The board met at 2:15 p.m. immediately following the 2017 annual meeting.  

The board agreed on the following officer positions: 
President – Rob Carter 
Vice President – Jason McNamara 
Secretary – John Quinley 
Treasurer – Jean Hartman 
At-Large – Mike Shea 

The board agreed to take four actions: 
-- A letter will be written to the road service area asking that work be done to address the soft, often 
muddy area near the top of the Mile 118 driveway. John Quinley will write the letter. 
-- A copy of the previous letter to the State Department of Transportation regarding the resurfacing of 
the Parks Highway will be re-sent. Quinley will find the old letter and re-send.  
-- A letter to the family understood by the board to be damaging the north side trails with their  side-by-
side and heavy loads will be sent. Jason McNamara will draft the letter. 
-- The board will provide a written resolution naming Jo Weller as the association’s representative in 
small claims cases.  

The board adjourned at 2:25 p.m. 

 


